Box Hill Athletic Club Winter Bulletin 2011 No. 17 Monday 15 August 2011

UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, August 20, National Cross Country Champs, Canberra Saturday, August 27, Coliban Relays
Sunday September 4, Burnley Half-marathon
Saturday, September 17, Tan Relays (9:00am start)

TRIVIA NIGHT A GREAT SUCCESS

Thank you to everyone who supported the club's Trivia Night on Saturday. The night was a big success with the club raising about \$5000. We hope that everybody who attended had a great night.

HARCOURT TO BENDIGO EKIDEN (COLIBAN) RELAY, SATURDAY, AUGUST 27

The next event on the XCR'11 calendar will the Harcourt to Bendigo relay. This is an open age event only, but juniors are welcome to run in the senior teams if they wish. We plan to enter men's teams in divisions 1, 2, 5 and 7 and women's teams in divisions 1, 2 and 4. Please let us know if you are available for this event as teams must be entered next week.

BURNLEY HALF MARATHON ON SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 4

The penultimate event of the XCR'11 season will be the AV half marathon championships (open and masters age groups only) at Burnley on Sunday morning, September 4 starting at 8:00am. Entries for this event close on Friday, August 26. So if you do not have a season's entry or if you are a junior who wishes to run in this race make sure you get in your entry before Friday week.

SAUCONY JUNIOR PRIZE PACK

Last week we forgot to mention the winner of the Saucony Junior Prize Pack for the Sandown Relays event. Congratulations to Mitchell Dyer who won the prize this week. Thanks to Saucony, at each winter event, one Box Hill junior competitor is chosen at random to receive the prize pack, all you have to do is take part!